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GOOD NEWS!

The Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) has now
been produced in Draft form. “The Policies” proposed
will be displayed at two drop-in events as follows:

Repton Village Hall on Tuesday 28th June 2016
between 4pm and 8pm.
Milton Village Hall on Wednesday 29th June 2016
between 4pm and 8pm.

At the drop-in events you will have the chance to make
comments on “The Policies”.

YOUR VIEWS ARE VITAL TO THE SUCCESS OF THIS
PROCESS. PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND
ONE OF THE DROP IN EVENTS EVEN IF ONLY FOR A

FEW MINUTES.

See www.reptonvillage.org for more details.
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